
The Honorable Harry S. Sidhu, P.E. 
Councilmember and Mayor Pro Tem, City of Anaheim 

2004-2012 
 
 

WHEREAS,  Harry Sidhu has served the people of the City of Anaheim for the last eight years as a member of the Anaheim City 
Council, which also includes his service as Mayor Pro Tem from 2009-2011; and 

 
WHEREAS, Councilmember Sidhu’s public service has been marked by exemplary devotion and hard work in the best interest of the 

City Anaheim and its residents as he has worked to ensure that the City fosters the highest possible quality of life for its residents and the 
strongest possible business environment for its businesses; in particular, his interests in the areas of water, sanitation, finance, employment, 
business, health care, education, and the arts have proven to be of great benefit to the City; and  

 
WHEREAS, Councilmember Sidhu’s performance of the duties and responsibilities as a member of the City Council has been 

characterized by outstanding and constructive contributions; he has played an instrumental role in making the City of Anaheim more family-
friendly through his efforts in fostering a flourishing business environment, expanding employment opportunities, and meeting the housing 
needs of the residents of Anaheim through increasing housing units throughout the city; and 

 
WHEREAS, Councilmember Sidhu’s concern for business, economic, and housing issues motivated him to be committed to and 

supportive of economic development, housing initiatives, and business friendly policies; Mr. Sidhu’s concern for Anaheim’s residents propelled 
him to initiate a free yearly health fair in the City, to implement an annual Anaheim/Orange County Job Fair and Expo, and promote a ban 
on eminent domain abuses in Anaheim; his various concerns and interests also propelled him to get involved in and serve with various 
community and non-profit organizations; and 

 
WHEREAS, Councilmember Sidhu has also been involved with many philanthropic organizations; he has served as a member of the 

Community Advisory Board, the Boys and Girls Clubs of Anaheim, the Advisory Board of Anaheim Family YMCA, the Anaheim Chamber of 
Commerce, and the Anaheim Small Business Chamber Committee; he has also served as the Deputy Chairman for the City of Anaheim of the 
Orange County Republican Party, as an Anaheim Youth Soccer Coach, and a charity fundraiser; and 
 

WHEREAS, Councilmember Sidhu has earned the esteem and admiration of those with whom he has come into contact; he has 
garnered the affection of his fellow public servants at all levels of government, who are proud to call him “friend”; and 
 

WHEREAS, Councilmember Sidhu has used his time, talents, and resources to work vigorously to make Anaheim a safer, better, and 
more attractive place in which to live, work, and play; he has worked tirelessly to strengthen Anaheim’s economy, and enhance Anaheim’s 
prestige and influence throughout California and across America; and 
 

WHEREAS, Councilmember Sidhu has enjoyed the steadfast love and support of his wonderful and devoted wife, Gin, and their two 
children, who have unselfishly and generously shared him with their fellow Anaheim residents; and 

 
WHEREAS, Harry Sidhu has consistently distinguished himself as a dedicated, enthusiastic public servant; his efforts in helping to 

ensure the smooth, efficient, and productive functioning of municipal government have been of tremendous value and are truly appreciated by 
the City of Anaheim; the City of Anaheim is fortunate to have been served by an individual of the caliber of Councilmember Sidhu; his 
outstanding and dedicated service to the City of Anaheim is worthy of much thanks and appreciation as he exits the Anaheim City Council; 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED THAT VICE CHAIRMAN SHAWN NELSON AND SUPERVISOR BILL CAMPBELL do hereby 
congratulate and commend Harry Sidhu for his eight years of service to the City of Anaheim, and offer him sincere best wishes for continued 
success in all of his current and future endeavors. 

 
 

November 20, 2012 
 
 
 
 

______________________  ______________________ 
SHAWN NELSON    BILL CAMPBELL 
Vice Chairman of the Board  Supervisor, Third District 
Supervisor, Fourth District  

 



The Honorable Lorri Galloway 
Councilmember and Mayor Pro Tem, City of Anaheim 

2004-2012 
 
 

WHEREAS,  Lorri Galloway has served the people of the City of Anaheim for the last eight years as a member of the Anaheim City 
Council, which also includes her service as Mayor Pro Tem in 2012; and 

 
WHEREAS, Councilmember Galloway’s public service has been marked by exemplary devotion and hard work in the best interest of 

the City Anaheim and its residents as she has worked to ensure that the City fosters the highest possible quality of life for its residents and the 
strongest possible business environment for its businesses; in particular, her interests in the areas of public safety, family and children, 
housing, and transportation have proven to be of great benefit to the City; and  

 
WHEREAS, Councilmember Galloway’s performance of the duties and responsibilities as a member of the City Council and Mayor 

Pro Tem has been characterized by outstanding and constructive contributions; she has played an instrumental role in making the City of 
Anaheim more family-friendly through her efforts in preventing and reducing child abuse and domestic violence, meeting the housing needs of 
the residents of Anaheim through increasing housing units throughout the city, and enhancing transportation in Anaheim; and 

 
WHEREAS, Councilmember Galloway’s concern for children and families motivated her to create The Eli Home for Abused Children 

and collaborate with others to create the Anaheim Family Justice Center, which is a “one stop shop” for social services for families; Ms. 
Galloway’s concern for children and families has propelled her to get involved in and serve with various non-profit organizations that are 
engaged in these matters; and 

 
WHEREAS, Councilmember Galloway has earned the esteem and admiration of those with whom she has come into contact; she has 

garnered the affection of her fellow public servants at all levels of government, who are proud to call her “friend”; and 
 

WHEREAS, Councilmember Galloway has used her time, talents, and resources to work to make Anaheim a safer, better, and more 
attractive place in which to live, work, and play; she has worked tirelessly to strengthen Anaheim’s economy and enhance Anaheim’s prestige 
and influence throughout California and across America; and 

 
WHEREAS, in addition to her service on the City Council, Ms. Galloway also has served as a board member on the Orange County 

Transportation Authority Board and as a member of the Board of Directors for the Foothill/Eastern Transportation Corridor Agency; her 
community and philanthropic service includes her service as a member of the California State University, Fullerton Non-Profit Professionals 
Alumni Association, the California Bar Association-Probation Department, the Canyon Hills Community Council, and the Los Amigos; she 
also served as a member of the Sesquicentennial Commission; and 
 

WHEREAS, Councilmember Galloway has enjoyed the steadfast love and support of her wonderful and devoted husband, Michael, and 
their two daughters who have unselfishly and generously shared her with their fellow Anaheim residents; and 

 
WHEREAS, Councilmember Galloway has consistently distinguished herself as a dedicated, enthusiastic public servant; her efforts in 

helping to ensure the smooth, efficient, and productive functioning of municipal government have been of tremendous value and are truly 
appreciated by the City of Anaheim; her outstanding and dedicated service to the City of Anaheim is worthy of much thanks and appreciation 
as she exits the Anaheim City Council and begins the next phase of her life; 
 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED THAT VICE CHAIRMAN SHAWN NELSON AND SUPERVISOR BILL CAMPBELL do hereby 
congratulate and commend Lorri Galloway for her eight years of service to the City of Anaheim, and offer her sincere best wishes for continued 
success in all of her current and future endeavors. 

 
 

November 20, 2012 
 
 
 
 

______________________  ______________________ 
SHAWN NELSON    BILL CAMPBELL 
Vice Chairman of the Board  Supervisor, Third District 
Supervisor, Fourth District  
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